South Bersted CE Primary School

Church Lane Bognor Regis West Sussex PO22 9PZ

Tel: 01243 821678 office@southbersted.co.uk www.southbersted.co.uk



Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin

25th November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Staffing Update

I would like to take this opportunity to update you on some staffing changes:

Mrs Gabi Ruskin

Sadly, today we say goodbye to Mrs Ruskin who is leaving us to take on a new role at Felpham Community College. Mrs Ruskin has worked in our school office for a number of years, although her links with the school go back to 2010 when her son joined us in Reception and later her daughter in 2012.

Since 2010, Mrs Ruskin has had a variety of roles linked to the school; including being a Parent Governor and also a committee member on the Friends of South Bersted. She then began working in the school office in September 2017 and has become a very valued member of the team. Most recently, she has taken on the role of monitoring COVID-19 regulations and I know many parents and carers have spoken to her in relation to this over the past 18 months!

We wish Mrs Ruskin all the very best as she takes on her new role at Felpham Community College and we thank her for all her hard work and commitment to the school over the years.



Mrs Nikki Mason

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Nikki Mason to our office team. Mrs Mason is looking forward to getting to know the pupils, parents and staff as she settles into her new role.

Yours sincerely

M. Goding

Mr Noel Goodwin Headteacher

















West Sussex County Council